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September 5, 2022 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
I trust that your break was filled with many positive memories and that your child is excited to return to 
school.  We are looking forward to working with you and your child this year and trust that the year will 
be successful. 
 
We will continue to use a staggered start and exit as it provides an additional measure of safety when 
entering the building. Staff will be clearly identified and will be available if you are uncertain where you 
child should line up to enter the school.  
 
Students and staff within the school community are asked to continue to practise the public health 
fundamentals as we continue to live with COVID-19. These include:  

• monitoring daily for signs and symptoms of COVID-19  

• staying home when sick  

• getting vaccinated and boosted as soon as eligible  

• assessing one’s risk and acting accordingly  

• respecting individual choice regarding mask use 
 

We will continue to follow public health advice and enhance infection prevention practices.  We have 
improved ventilation throughout the school and will continue to encourage frequent hand washing and 
routine cleaning/disinfection protocols focussing on high touch surfaces and common areas including the 
washroom.  (More can be found in the provincial document entitled “Back to School September 2022”. 
 
 

We are planning to run more sports programs as many restrictions have lifted.  This year, the Manitoba 
Government is making it mandatory for all coaches to take the Respect in Sport course before they coach 
your child.  As well, all staff will be taking the “Respect in Schools” within the first two months of school.  
Volunteers are welcome and must take the courses as well.  We believe that this enhances the safety 
protocols in our schools.    
 
 

Looking forward to meeting you over the year.  Stay well and remain safe, 
 
 
Wayne Wyke  
 
Principal  
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https://www.edu.gov.mb.ca/docs/back_to_school.pdf
https://www.sportmanitoba.ca/coaching/respect-in-sport/#:~:text=Respect%20in%20Sport%20(RiS)%2C,There%20is%20no%20examination%20component.
https://www.respectgroupinc.com/respect-in-school/#:~:text=Respect%20in%20School%20is%20an,individuals%20who%20interact%20with%20students.
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1iVNTgADr3f0_bMFbSL-ulg-9zvoqemrV5ZJyIciwEW0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Arf74OArl5cwG7D7cZHD-VnxSzhih68I/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=101124786608450387895&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1puvUnWWAgF7fhS-1paSn_jzA-gJeGAPn/view?usp=sharing
https://www.winnipegsd.ca/meadowswest/page/16737/meadows-west-school-supply-lists

